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On Friday 1st February we went on a school trip to the 

Natural History Museum for our topic Dinosaur Planet! We 
explored the museum and got to see dinosaur sculptures, 
bones, eggs and fossils. We learnt about the prehistoric 

period and tested our knowledge of the different dinosaurs 
and their characteristics and habits. We got to take part in 
the Sophie the Stegosaurus workshop which was so much 
fun. We test learnt about the different parts of dinosaurs 
and learnt about what it is like to be a palaeontologist. We 

had a great time and cannot wait to use our new information 
to help our learning back at school. 

 
    


